

OVERSTRAND MUNICIPALITY CONTRACT SC 1416/2013 : ROOI ELS TO HERMANUS : UPGRADING OF WATER PIPELINES

Overstrand Municipality is in the process of upgrading existing water pipelines in Betty's Bay. The upgrading is essential to ensure better water flow in the water reticulations and to eliminate water losses.

The proposed work will entail the replacement of the old pipes, excavation of holes to connect house connections onto the new pipelines and the reinstatement of roads and driveways. The water supply will be disrupted for certain periods but residents will be informed via municipal notices, ward committee meetings and sms`s.

The upgrading of the pipelines will take place from 21 April 2014 to 29 July 2014.

Residents are requested to reduce their water consumption during this period. Everything possible will be done to minimize discomfort and interruptions in the water supply.

The hours of construction will be from:

07:00 to 17:00 (Monday to Friday)

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

If you have any queries regarding the construction activities, please contact one of the following persons:

WBHO (Contractor): Mr Rudolph Greeff Tel: 076-379 6496

Lyners Consulting Engineers: Mr Harlind Leng Tel: 083-530 5141

Overstrand Municipality: Mr D van Rhodie Tel: 028-271 8431